From: Janet Rose Rea
To: City Council

Subject: Sanctuary City Designation

Date: Monday, January 23, 2017 3:02:12 PM

Dear Council

I am unable to attend the jan 30 meeting.

However, I am against designating the City of Shoreline a Sanctuary City.

Doing so against the law. The new administration has clearly outlined that undocumented immigrants will not be deported, provided they are not criminals. The children brought to this country by undocumented parents are also safe. Therefore, the need to declare Shoreline a Sanctuary City is moot.

I do not want our city to become a destination for those who have immigrated here illegally. I do not want us to be a haven for those who could harm the city, its citizens and country. The porous southern border of the country makes it easier for bad guys to come here...and I see no ned for us to provide sanctuary.

Thank-you for your consideration on this matter.

Janet R Rea 508 N 180th St 98133